
From: Nima Hejazi Alhosseini
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Comments on High-rises buildings proposed (2 x 28-storey and 2 x 12-storey apartment buildings

across from Walmart/Lowes on McNaughton.)
Date: September-10-21 2:17:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my concerns about the application to build high rises (2 x 28-storey
and 2  x 12-storey apartment buildings across from Walmart/Lowes on McNaughton). Our city
is getting more and more congested whereas the facilities such as roads, schools, libraries, etc.
can't simply handle the additional traffic. There is definitely a need for more living space in
the entire region but I sure hope that the council considers the capacity of amenities when
considering applications of this nature.

Best regards.
Nima Hejazi
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